
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 November 2006 

7. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 
 • Email from Annette Buxton regarding "Welcome to" speed signs for Brooklands 
 • Email from Ronald Ingram raising concerns about parking issues in Salford Avenue/Prestons 

Road 
 • Questions from Northwood residents to the Council regarding the Northwood/Styx Mill Reserve 

predator fence 
 • Letter from Nick Smith, MP regarding National's policy proposals for the environment 
 • Letter from Department of Internal Affairs regarding Congratulatory Message Service 
 • Letter from Diane McLean regarding walkway between Grimseys Road/Main North Road on 

QEII Drive 
 • Email from Robin Delamore regarding condition of railway cycle path between Papanui Station 

and Northcote Road 
 • Evaluation of Family Help Trust 
 • Letter from Department of Internal Affairs enclosing a copy of "Pen to Paper" (creating 

partnering agreements that work)  
 • October issue of the St Albans Neighbourhood News 
 • Four Seasons - Keep New Zealand Beautiful publication. 
 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


